
                                                               Thayer Public Library 

                                          Board of Trustees Meeting 

                                             Monday, January 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:08 PM by Chair Ann Toland 

Present: Ann Toland, Timothy Carey, Laura Colpus, Jeff Kunz, Jada Maxwell, Assistant Director, Annette 

McLaughlin, Meg Morton John Pelose, Pat Pilgrim, Terri Stano, Director, and Christian Vanderslice  

Note: This meeting conducted remotely via ZOOM. 

 

Approval of the Agenda 

The minutes of the Trustees’ Meeting of December 21, 2020 were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report  

See attachment 

Friends of the Thayer Public Library Report 

The Friends are planning a tentative “Book Sale” on Saturday, January 30, 2021 between the 

hours of 10:00 AM and 2:00 PM in the Library garage. 

Director’s Report 

See attachment 

Buildings Report 

The Assistant Director reported on the plumbing issues in the building and the ice melting 

system on the roof. 

Committee Reports 

Personnel/Finance   did not meet 

Building/Grounds did not meet  

Planning/Public Relations    did not meet 

 

Old Business 



None 

 

New Business 

Trustee Christian Vanderslice updated the Board on the new 5G technology, the impact this 

technology will have on libraries and how the Thayer Public Library can take advantage of this 

technology. 

 Trustees’ Business  

Chair Ann Toland wrote a “Thank You” to the Braintree Gardeners Guild on behalf of the 

Trustees, thanking the Guild for their outstanding holiday display on the Library grounds. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM. 

  

Next scheduled meeting:  Monday, February 22, 2021 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John M. Pelose 

 

 

 


